Summary of Matters Arising from the Joint Co-Commissioning Meeting
held on the 28th April 2016
	Item


	
	By
	On

Forward Agenda
	Completed/ Comment

	7.
	Primary Care Transformation bids
It was raised that there may be funding for superfast broadband via other grants and  Mark Webb agreed to explore this further.  
	Mark Webb
	
	

	7.
	Primary Care Transformation bids
It was also noted that there may be some European funding available to support some of these schemes and Jane agreed to speak to contacts within NELC to find out more information
	Jane Hyldon-King
	
	

	7.
	Primary Care Transformation bids
The Committee agreed that an extraordinary meeting will be held at the end of June to look at a prioritised list of bids. It was also agreed that a subgroup of this group will meet as a panel to progress the prioritisation and prepare for the extraordinary meeting.


	Julie Wilson/

Karen stamp
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